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Dear Senate Committee on Rules: 

 

I have been a resident of Oregon since 1977, and I have voted in nearly every 

election. For the past thirty years, I have been pleased with the opportunity to vote-

by-mail. I have been proud of our state and it's ability to run fair elections with 

accurate ballot counts.  

 

I am abhorred that Senate Bill 210 suggests that we should undo such a proven, 

successful state policy. I totally oppose this idea and ask that you stop SB 210 now in 

its track. Vote NO on progressing Senate Bill 210 to the Senate Floor. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gail Hult 

Amity, OR 97101 


